

## AK RIDGE RESERVATION

Environmental Management

June 17, 1997

Mr. Rod Nelson Assistant Manager for Environmental Management DOE/ORO P.O. Box 2001 Oak Ridge, TN 37831

Dear Mr. Nelson:

Per this letter, the ORREMSSAB requests that the Department of Energy hold a public meeting on the Surface Impoundments Operable Unit Proposed Plan. Although the surface impoundments have been addressed from an end use perspective by the End Use Working Group, we feel there is sufficient public interest to hold a public meeting on the details of the proposed plan that do not pertain to end use.

Thank you for consideration of this request. Please give us adequate notice of this meeting.

Sincerely,

Randy Gordon, Chair ORREMSSAB

MB/RG/sb